
TO WHOMSOEVER IT MAY CONCERN 

Date: 14/03/2024 

Address: #16 - 10 Lightbeam Tr., Brampton  

Application No.: A2023-0282 

I am writing this letter in regards to the minor variance application (# A2023-
0282) we have applied for. We have revised our floor plan as per the requirement 
and consulted with the planning staff who has confirmed that we do not require a 
variance for the revised proposal. Therefore, we are requesting you to withdraw 
our minor variance application.  

Please feel free to contact me if any additional information is required.  

Thank you 

Regards,  

Chetan Dalal 

 


